
 

 

 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

May 24th 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We are happy to confirm that Horizone Studio were engaged by our firm in the period January 2022-August 2022, to 

develop the detailed designs to tender stage for 2 no large industrial complexes for Integer Holdings Corporation.  

The projects consisted of a new complex of 8,750 sqm approx. in Galway, Ireland, and a large extension of 9,135 sqm 

to an existing facility  for the same client in New Ross, Ireland.  

The development consisted of medical manufacturing, research and development on 2 floor levels in each project 

together with a logistics section and new administration and office space. Both schemes involved significant site works 

with deliveries, staff car parking and external plant and pump house buildings. 

Horizone were responsible for the development of the design post planning/concept to tender/construction stage. 

Horizone engaged with the structural, mechanical and electrical engineers on the design and function of the facility, 

and liaised strongly with our client, and our fire safety and universal access consultants on the design. 

The packages for tender were produced on time and to a good level of detail which impressed our client. The projects 

were successfully tendered and both are on site and midway through their construction programmes. 

We found that Horizone Studio demonstrated a high degree of professionalism and a deep commitment to the 

international team involved in the project. Their professionalism was recognized by both TOT Architects and our client 

Integer Holding Corporation. The management of their input by Horizone helped lead the team, and client meetings 

were always fruitful, with questions answered and problems identified and resolved as we proceeded in a timely 

manner. 

We would be very confident to recommend Horizone Studio to all interested parties as a professional architectural 

firm with extensive experience in working in international teams, and we would  have absolutely  no hesitation in 

working with them again, should the opportunity arise. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Chris Ryan 

Director 

TOT Architects 

chrisryan@totarch.ie 

 


